
CDEP Committee – September 25, 2019 

The CDEP Committee met on September 25, 2019.  Mrs. Herrington began the meeting by reviewing the 

District’s performance on the NYS Grades 3-8 ELA and Math assessments and the results of the June 

Regents.  The committee then worked in groups to outline our District vision of a “Wallkill graduate.”    In 

groups we discussed; the skills, habits of mind, and tools that our students will need upon graduation and what 

steps we need to take to get them there.  All teams reported out and Mrs. Herrington will compile the data and 

present our overall vision of a “Wallkill Graduate” at our next meeting.  The committee then viewed a slide 

show which highlighted our student-centered programming K-12.  Mrs. Herrington also reviewed the 2019-20 

professional development initiatives along with the cut points for Academic Intervention Services (AIS) and 

our chronic absenteeism rate in each building.  Our overall chronic absentee rate has improved.  Mr. White 

presented an overview of the special education improvement plan and Mr. Salamone provided the committee 

with an outline of the newly created capstone course.  The District school teams met in the afternoon and 

planned for the implementation of their 2019-20 school improvement team plans.  The next committee meeting 

is scheduled for February 5, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. in the high school auditorium. 


